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Winchester Fire Department GROWS the WDMH Foundation’s Cancer Care 
Navigator Fund 
 
Each November, more moustaches and beards appear as Movember participants grow some whiskers 
and awareness about men’s health. In 2022, the Winchester Fire Department joined in, raising funds for 
the WDMH Foundation’s Cancer Care Navigator Fund.  
 
Recently, part of the team presented a cheque for $2,379, along with this important message: 
“Unfortunately, everyone is affected by cancer going through life in one way or another. This 
community is near and dear to our hearts so choosing to support the Cancer Care Navigator Fund at 
Winchester District Memorial Hospital and the WDMH Foundation would be the best fit to help families 
through one of the toughest journeys of their lives.” 
 
“Thank you to the Winchester firefighters,” says WDMH Foundation Managing Director Kristen 
Casselman. “These men already go above and beyond for our community every day, and we are grateful 
for their additional efforts to support cancer care at our local hospital.”  
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Cutline: Shown in the photo are (l-r): David Wilcox, Matt Thibault, Captain Terry Wagner, Bradon Martel 
and Ryan Bissonnette. Missing are Captain Kreg Raistrick, Jeff Sharpley, Craig Szeifried, Duston 
Broadfoot, Cory Houle and Drew Anderson. 
 
 
 



 
Contact: 
Jane Adams 
Communications Lead 
WDMH Foundation     
613-729-4864 
jadams@wdmh.on.ca 
 

mailto:jadams@wdmh.on.ca

